
Parents and Guardians,
We would like to formally introduce “Grandma Kathy’s Grub Fund”, created to provide both parents and children with 
an opportunity for any child, at any time, to get a nutritious breakfast or lunch.  Grandma Kathy would be ecstatic to know 
that this fund was being used, in whatever fashion parents need!

•	 Money tight? Just send an email to: lmartin@pps.net to have the fund applied to an outstanding balance. 
No questions asked!

•	 Outstanding unpaid cafeteria balances will covered by the fund. 
•	 Groceries light at home? No problem! The outstanding cafeteria staff will deliver breakfast or lunch to your child, even 	
	 if they do have a current School Cafe account. 

Thank you for using this fund when you need it most. That is the legacy that Grandma Kathy would love to be a part of!

Kathy Strade was a devoted Sabin Star and Grandma. Long before her 
grandchildren attended Sabin, she was a strong Sabin supporter...she was 
known for her excitement and enthusiasm at the annual auction (often times 
energetically bidding against herself), and she always gave generously to the 
Special Appeal. She was also the anonymous donor who launched the North 
Playground project.  

Kathy was a fantastic grandma and always kept tasty treats at her home for 
her seven grandchildren (some healthy...some not-so-much). She could never 
bear the thought of a child going hungry, and recognized that all parents have 
times in their lives where it may be difficult to make ends meet.  

We would like to announce that the beautiful gift she left to Sabin in her estate 
will fund “Grandma Kathy's Grub Fund". This fund will be used to eliminate any 
outstanding balances in a child's cafeteria account that parents are unable to 
pay, with no need for explanation or pre-qualification. We are working with the 
Administration to make it easy for parents to select this option, as well as to 
cover any remaining unpaid balances. 

Sabin students have a 
beautiful Guardian Angel 

in Kathy Strade so...
Eat Up!s


